From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 2:24:50 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2021 7:31 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Mario Felix

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I wish to contest the elimination of the Seasonal Class rate. I have been the owner of this property for over 20 years,
only being able to use the residence from April to October. My property like many in the area, are seasonal
cottages, not conducive to habitation in the late fall/winter months. Not only are many of these cottages not
retrofitted to handle our Canadian winters but not conducive to live comfortably. Our area is not regularly plowed
in the winter and has yearly flooding, etc... As seniors, with a tiny cottage that is only conducive to live in during
the spring and summer, we see this change and move to medium rate as just another shady and greedy cash grab.

-- Attachment --





